
For more information, please contact Ashley Mandaglio at amandaglio@njpac.org 

NJPAC’s Recorder Arts for Musical Pathways (R.A.M.P.) is  
a music education program for 3rd and 4th graders. Join us  
as we watch students from Newark Board of Education perform 
what they have learned in a virtual concert celebration on  
Thursday, June 9 at 10AM.

Visit njpac.org/ramp to stream the concert live!

r.a.m.p. 
virtual concert

featuring students from newark
jun 9 @ 10am
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